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Comments from Jane Bokunewicz, faculty director of the Lloyd D. Levenson 
Institute of Gaming, Hospitality and Tourism (LIGHT), Stockton University School 
of Business, on the First Quarter 2024 numbers released Wednesday by the state 
Division of Gaming Enforcement:  

Closer review of first-



 
 

Jane Bokunewicz can be reached at jane.bokunewicz@stockton.edu 

                                             #          #          # 
Media contacts: 
Stacey Clapp 
Director of Strategic Communications 
Stacey.Clapp@stockton.edu 
609-626-3645 
609-412-8069 
stockton.edu/media 
 

Mark Melhorn 
Associate Director of News and Media Relations 
Mark.Melhorn@stockton.edu 
609-652-4593 
609-569-6026 
stockton.edu/media 
 

Stockton University 


